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Comments: Please help preserve our Wilderness areas as they were intended, mostly untravelled and

uninhabited by people. The Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex is a singularly important one for preservation of

numerous iconic US species like elk, grizzlies, wolverines, moose, etc. Outfitters have been given far too much

unlimited usage of this area, creating wide trails and animal enclosures for their mules and horses. Their renewal

permits are up for renewal and review. This is the time to review this usage and require them to follow all

guidelines for Wilderness usage and reporting such usage! If they don't, the renewals must be rejected! Thank

you, Tom Nieland 


